
Workshop Meeting Minute Notes  

November 15, 2021; 9:45 a.m. 

Virtual via GroupMe 

 

Monday, November 15, 2021, Pelican Bay BOD held a virtual meeting via the texting app 

GroupME for the purpose of approving September’s financials.  Board members logged on as 

present were Libby Costner, AJ, Krista Cooper, Matt Kuzdrall, and Rich Briggs.  Libby called for 

the meeting at 7:34 a.m. AJ made a motion to open the meeting and Rich seconded.  AJ made a 

motion to approve the September financials.  All board members voted unanimously to approve 

September’s financials.  A motion was made by Matt Kuzdrall and seconded by AJ to close the 

meeting.  

The meeting was adjourned at 9:58 a.m. 


